
October 2023 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Kodo Miura 

Facility Manager 

Analytical Research Center 

LSI Medience Corporation 

 

 

Notification of changing name of the GLP facility 
 

Thank you for your continued support in our business activities. 

The drug development service segment of our company will be consolidated with LSIM Safety Institute 

Corporation and start our business as Mediford Corporation on November 1, 2023. 

For details please kindly refer to the information “Announcement: Corporate overview PHC 

Group ‘s new Subsidiary ”mediford” (July 28, 2023). 

https://ssl4.eir-parts.net/doc/6523/ir_material3/211398/00.pdf 

Due to this consolidation, name of the GLP facility of Analytical Research Center will be 

changed as noted below. 

We highly appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation on this change. 

 

 

Remarks 

 

[Before change] 

Name: Analytical Research Center, LSI Medience Corporation 

Address: 1-15-10 Shimura, Itabashi-ku, Tokyo, 174-0056 

Phone number: +81-3-5994-2421 

FAX number: +81-3-5994-2291 

 

[After change] 

Name: Analytical Research Center, Mediford Corporation 

Address: 1-15-10 Shimura, Itabashi-ku, Tokyo, 174-0056 (Not changed) 

Phone number: +81-3-5994-2421 (Not changed) 

FAX number: +81-3-5994-2291 (Not changed) 

 

[Date of change] 

November 1, 2023 

 


